

## **Glenwood Family Centre**

## 51 Blenheim Avenue Winnipeg, MB R2M 0H9

Email: ruth.hiebert @lrsd.net or darcie.reimer @lrsd.net P: 204-233-3619



## January 2020



Stay & Play Drop-In: Bring your child (birth - 5 years) for free play, art activities, songs, stories, movement activities, snack, and more! You will be able to meet other parents & caregivers and share parenting experiences and tips. Please feel free to invite your friends!

> \*Note: All programs are FREE!\* \*Drop-in programs are flexible - Please come when you can!\* \*Check the monthly calendar for the days/ times\*

### **Gym Time & Library Time**

We will continue to enjoy gym on Day 2 in the morning Stay & Play. We bring out different equipment, and have fun burning off our Winter energy!

\*Please remember to bring gym appropriate footwear on those days!\* (Some type of indoor runner)

Visits to the library has become one of our regular activities on Day 6. So much fun!

# What Happened in December

We all had fun celebrating the season! Singing, decorating cookies, exploring all the new activities. A special thank you to Nancy for sharing her gift of music again.

Thank you to our Teacher Librarian who secured the Reading Grant and First Book Canada for gifting the books we were able to distribute at our Family Breakfast. We hope you enjoy them.

> Thanks for the contributions to the Glenwood School Hampers!

### **UnBirthday Event**

Please join us on Thursday, **January 30th** to celebrate all our birthdays for the year!! We look forward to special snack and it's a library day!

#### **Spill Proof Mugs**

Our loaner mugs are becoming used and unsanitary. We will be discarding them. Please ensure you bring a mug if you want a hot beverage while at the Centre

### Feeling Unwell?

For the well-being of your own child, as well as others, please do not come to the centre if you or your child is ill. We'll be happy to see you again when you are well!

#### Reminder

Please bring some type of indoor footwear for you and your child to wear in the centre This requirement is due to fire regulations